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Oct 15, 2012 

 

To:             Athletics Manitoba membership 

 

Re:            Election of Board of Directors 

                  Annual General Meeting  

                  Sunday Nov. 4, 2012 @ 1:30 pm 

                  Greenwood Inn 

 

This announcement is for interested individuals who are willing to let their name stand to run 

for the Athletics Manitoba Board for Directors, there are five [5] Directors positions up for 

election.  If you are over the age of 18 and are willing to let your name stand, please contact 

Jennifer Campbell to let her know you will let your name stand.  

 

There will also be a formal Call for Nominations at the AGM.  

 

Please email your letter of intent and a brief resume [no more than half a page] to this email 

address: je_camp@shaw.ca 

 

If you require more information, please do not hesitate to email me.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Jennifer Campbell 

President 

 

 


